StarNet Instructional Resources Workgroup

Meeting Notes – 3/4/09

Present:  Cindy Anderson, Tamara Dodge, Mark Dillingham, John Endahl, Terry Jones,

               Narda Murphy

Absent:  Dot Blackwell

1. The agenda for the meeting and notes from the 12/4/08 meeting were reviewed.

2. The workgroup reviewed the compiled participant feedback from the 2/13 vendor demonstrations for Education 2020 and NovaNet.  Based on the responses and rubric ratings the workgroup has decided to move forward with a consortium purchase of E2020 for interested districts.

3. A detailed E2020 implementation timeline was developed by the workgroup based on budget development issues for local districts and a brief conference call with the E2020 sales representative at our meeting.  We are targeting start up of E2020 for 6/30/09 based on StarNet fiber connections.  See timeline document for details.

4. The workgroup agreed to meet again on 3/31/09 from 2:30 – 4:30 p.m. at the TEC room 101.  In addition to the workgroup representatives other district’s interested in purchasing E2020 will also be asked to send a representative to this meeting.  We will review the compiled district needs/information and determine the total number of concurrent user licenses and types/numbers of courses needed so that we can send the information on to E2020 for pricing.  Sue will develop and distribute a Zoomerang Survey to all Curriculum Director’s to gather this data and interest.
5. Cindy will follow up with Curriculum Director’s in Lansing, Stockbridge and Waverly re: their interest and need for additional information on E2020 since they were not involved with vendor demonstrations in either 11/08 or 2/09.  If interested these districts could schedule a demo with the E2020 vendor on their own and then determine interest in the county-wide purchase.
6. Cindy will develop an update on E2020 implementation to share with the StarNet Steering Committee for their meeting on 5/6/09.

